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On the 17th of November, the CAS project created by Teo Stojanović, Lovel Piližota and Ivan Petar Preradović was held in the classrooms of our school XV Gimnazija. The “grand final” dramatically being held on the following Monday in the basement of our school. The grand final attracted a large crowd of eliminated teams but also other students of both IB and national programme. The belot tournament was organized for the students in the IB programme. The tournament attracted lots of teams but at the end there was only one winner. The winners were Joško Car and Stjepan Lukac, students from 4M/4N classes, who played well through-out the tournament and took home the prize (Milka chocolate). We would also like to remind that at the start of the second semester we will have another belot tournament in which the current title holders will have the ability to defend their titles. Considering that all participants were required to pay for participating in the tournament all the received money will be donated to the animal shelter Dumovec in Zagreb.
In summary, our CAS project was very successful and we're all proud of what we achieved and on fair play of all participants. We're looking forward to the next semester and the next tournament.
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